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20th June 2017 

 
Broadstone Hall Primary School 

Maths Morning and E safety Event  
Tuesday 4th July 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
              

You are warmly invited to this year’s maths morning on Tuesday 4th July. 
 
This is an opportunity to learn alongside your child and see how Broadstone Hall has embedded 
the new 2014 Curriculum. 
 
After dropping children off, all parents are invited to meet in the hall for tea/coffee and a welcome 
by me. Then they will be able to go to their child’s class/classes at about 9:10. 
 
Reception and KS1 parents/carers are welcome to stay until 10:15 and KS2 parents and carers 
until 10:25.  Please respect these times, which help us enable all parents to leave the building 
safely. 
  
At 10.30 in the hall, Tanya Cross from the PHSE service will be holding an E safety event for 
parents. We would like as many people as possible to attend. If you are able stay, you will find it 
very useful and be most welcome. The talk should last for approximately one hour. 
 
Safeguarding is very important to us at Broadstone Hall, therefore we kindly ask all parents to sign 
in and out of each and every class they go into. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day and hope you enjoy it as much as last year!  So we can 
estimate numbers, if you are attending, please fill in and return the slip below by Friday 30th June. 
 
Please be aware, we are limited with space.  Please could parents ensure buggies/prams 
are left in the playground. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Nicola Clifford  
Maths coordinator 

……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Maths Morning Tuesday 4th July 

 
I/We will be attending the maths morning    
I/we will be staying for the e-safety talk                   
 
Child’s name ……………………………  Year……..   Class………………………. 


